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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request that 

you might have. If any of your contact 

information in the directory is                         

incorrect, please let us know that also. 

JAFF (Joy After Fifty-Five) 

JAFF has a table in the Nursery 
Foyer for any information, 
birthday or anniversary cards, 
etc. If you are part of this 
group, please go by and take a 
look. 

**JAFF Meeting—May 27 in   
Fellowship Hall, 11:00am                    
For more details, see David or 
Floy Beth Chambers 

Men’s Prayer 
Breakfast 

Saturday, June 3rd 

8:30am breakfast 

Coffee ready 
8:00am 

Men & Boys, join us for breakfast and a 
time of prayer. All welcome! 

If you would like to send a card of                             

encouragement to Ms. Evelyn Pruitt,                        

her new address is:                                                              

Evelyn Pruitt                                                        

6303 Mission Hills                                         

San Antonio  78244 

Mission Sunday                                    

Updated Total 

$58,73.21 



YOUTH UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 May 21—Senior Sunday 

 July 9-14—Camp 51 

 July 23-26—Work Camp 

  
 
 

Prayers Request 

• Courtney Cleveland—Asking for prayers for me and my family. We 
are going through a hardship right now. 

• David and April Ashbaugh (from website) - Please pray for my 
daughter, Amber as she is struggling with alcoholism. Amber             
almost died in February 2023 due to her drinking. Thanks so much 
for all your prayers. Also, please pray for my grandson who is 11               
and he has a very bad heart and lungs, he has been in and out of              
the hospital for the last two months coughing up blood. He was just              
released from the hospital 3 days ago and he is back in the hospital 
again with the same condition. The doctors coiled his heart valves 
and put stents in, however, it is not working. I ask for as many                 
prayers for both my daughter Amber and Elisha that  they will                   
recover.  

Every                      

Wednesday 

Senior Bibles &                          

All Church Potluck  

Celebrate the Seniors by             

going by the main foyer and 

leave a note and/or highlight 

a favoite verse in their Bibles. Put their 

name on the outside of the envelope and 

place in their Bible. 

May 21—Potluck after bible class in the 

Fellowship Hall 

Bring your favorite dishes to share 

Our deepest sympathy to the Reinhard and Johnson families in the 

passing of Brenda’s father and Richard’s grandfather,                           

Calvin Klaerner. Please keep these families in your prayers during 

this time of mourning.                                                                                

Funeral Service—May 16, at 11:30am—Fred J. Tips Mausoleum Chapel                     

(Chapel in Mission Burial Park North, 20900 IH 10 W., SAT  78257) Camp Ten 10                        
Finished                           

2nd—5th grade 
Registration is 

now open.. Go by the Hospitality 
Desk in the main foyer and 

pick up your registration forms. 

Our hearts are deeply saddened at the news of                                 

Patricia Baskin, mother of Richard Baskin, passed 

away Thursday morning surrounded by her loved ones. 

The memorial service will be held in the Dallas area on 

Friday. Please keep Richard, Caryl and all of their              

family in your prayers. 

 

We’re sending our sincere condolences to the families of 

Shannon and Kim Jarrell, and Crystal and Richard 

Johnson in the passing of Ruth Montgomery. Ms. Ruth is 

the mother to Shannon and grandmother to Crystal. 

Please be in prayer for all of their family as they mourn 

their loss. Funeral services will be held at 2:00pm,                

Saturday, May 20, 2023 at NorthWest Church of Christ.                                            

 Finger food reception to follow in the Fellowship Hall. 

CM Bible Class Needs                            
See Terri Weaver for details 

 Helper for Cradle 

Roll, 2nd and 4th/5th Grades 

for June, July, August 

 Nursery workers—5th Sunday 

 SonShine Hour—Adult leaders 


